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Dear Parishioners,  
 
Over the past several weeks, my hope is that you have been hearing of the many positive 
responses to Honoring Our Past, Building Our Future, our parish Capital Campaign. This 
campaign is an opportunity for our parish to celebrate and share the many gifts we have. We 
have a rich history in which our parish was founded through the sacrifices of many and the 
witness of their strong faith. Honoring Our Past, Building Our Future is a critical part of our 
mission to expand the Narthex, Parish Hall, and add Transepts to the body of the church.   
 
My hope is that all families in St. Gaspar del Bufalo Parish will participate in our program. I invite 
you to prayerfully consider how you are able to contribute your financial gifts to this crucial effort 
for our parish and join with me in praying for the success of our campaign. Regardless of the 
amount, every pledge is important, as it is a reminder of our commitment to St. Gaspar del 
Bufalo Catholic Church and of our sacrifice for the faith of our community.   
 
Several gift plans are shown in the brochure you have received. Please consider pledging your 
gift over time. I realize that not every family can afford a pledge at the Benefactor ($1,620 or $45 
per month) level or higher, but every family can be counted among our donors. It is not how 
much we give, but rather how much love we put into our giving. As you discern the appropriate 
gift amount for your family. please reflect on your blessings and plan accordingly.   
 
If you have returned your pledge card before receipt of this letter, accept my most sincere 
gratitude. No further response on your part is expected.   
 
If you cannot make a pledge at this time, please write me a short note on the back of the card 
and return it to me. You have my total assurance that your communication will be confidential, 
and I will do my best to assist you in any way that might be needed. 
 
We hope to keep the campaign as brief as possible. To complete our campaign, our goal is to 
have a response or pledge card from every parishioner. Kindly return your card to me in the 
enclosed envelope this week or drop it in the basket this weekend at Mass.   
 
In the meantime, be assured that I pray for you and for all the faithful of St. Gaspar del Bufalo 
Catholic Church. Please join me in praying for the success of our campaign.   
 
Sincerely yours in Christ,   
 
Father Louis Fowoyo 

 
Pastor 
 

 


